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22 March 2022 

Year 10 Parent Consultation Evening 
Thursday, 31 March 2022   

3:30pm – 6:30pm 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Further to my letter dated 15th March 2022, here’s an update on the Year 10 Parent’s 

Evening. 

 

As Blaenau Gwent is still in the ‘moderate risk’ category, we need to make some slight 

modifications to the event in order to limit the number of people in the school building. 

 

The year group will be split into 3 time slots, depending on the surname of the child. 

 

Surname A-G 3.30-4.30pm 

Surname H-Q 4.30-5.30pm 

Surname R-Z 5.30-6.30pm 

 

In registration on Thursday 24th March, students will be given an appointment card for 

their relevant time slot in order to make appointments with their teachers. 

 

If you are unable to make your time slot or you are unable to attend this event please 

let me know. 

 

If you have any other queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon and thank you again for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs F Khan 
Year 10 Leader of Learning  
E-mail: fkhan@ebbwfawr.co.uk  
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